
 

 

 

Important Notice for Outgoing ISC Batch 2024-25 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
To fulfill the Council's requirements, we need to submit a record of our 
outgoing ISC students. To facilitate this, we have created a Google form 
that needs to be filled out by all ISC batch 2025 students. 
 
We kindly request each student to fill out the form and submit it online  
before 20th July 2025. 
 
Form Link: https://forms.gle/DMe25dzYtXbDrfXs9 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sr. V. Punitha 
Principal 
Loreto Convent Darjeeling 


